
 

 

 
 
15 September 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Young Voices in Concert – Friday 26 January 2018 - Trip Number 1359 
 
I am pleased to give you notice of this exciting performance opportunity that has now 
become an annual event in the Crackley Hall calendar. The concert will take place at the 
Genting Arena in Birmingham and we hope that all the Junior 4 and 5 children will participate 
in this magical experience. 
 
All children in these classes will be expected to learn the songs off by heart, even those not 
attending the concert, as we often use some of the songs within our school concerts. Music 
lessons this term will be used for this purpose. The children may need to attend additional 
rehearsals nearer the time and will also be expected to practice at home with their own CD.  
 
The children will leave school after lunch for an afternoon rehearsal, and the concert itself 
will start at 7.00pm and end at 9.15pm. We usually arrive back at school between 10.00pm 
and 10.30pm, depending on traffic. The children do not require a ticket, but I do hope that 
you will want to purchase a number of tickets to come along and support your child. A ticket 
form is attached, and payment will be invoiced to your school bill.   
 
All the children should preferably wear the official Young Voices t-shirt, which is white with 
the Young Voices logo on it. These can be ordered on the same form as above and, as 
before, the payment will be added to your school invoice. The only alternative is a plain 
white t-shirt – no other colour tops will be allowed. 
 
In the past we have booked a coach for parents (leaving at around 5.15pm), as this does 
make the journey less stressful.  It is hoped that all parents wishing to attend will travel on 
the school coach, as parents and children will then arrive back at school at the same time. 
The cost of a seat will depend on numbers and will be forwarded to you later. Due to the 
size of this event it is not practical for parents to try and meet up with their children at 
the Genting Arena when the concert is over. 
 
Please sign and return the attached slip along with the completed order forms by            
Friday 29 September 2017 in order that transport arrangements can be made and numbers 
confirmed with the organisers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
  
Susan Olden  
Music Teacher 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Young Voices in Concert – Friday 26 January 2018 - Trip number 1359 
 
 
 
(Please tick) 

I give permission for my son/daughter _______________________ Class _______ 
to attend the Young Voices Concert performance at the Genting Arena, Birmingham 
on Friday 26 January 2018. 

 
I enclose a completed ticket form and give my permission for the ticket cost to be 
invoiced to my school bill. 

 
I enclose a completed t-shirt form and give my permission for the cost to be invoiced 
to my school bill. 
 
I expect the total amount added to my bill to be ________ 

 
 
 I would like to book _____________ seats on the Parents’ Coach.  
 
 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________________ Date ________________ 
 


